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JANUARY 2021 

Leanyer Primary School 
New classroom building 

 

Dear stakeholder,  

 

The Northern Territory Government is constructing a new classroom building at Leanyer Primary 

School. 

The project is part of Leanyer Primary School’s infrastructure master plan, and will provide quality, 

contemporary learning spaces for students. 

The new building will replace four old demountable classrooms with brand new facilities including: 

¶ four classrooms  

¶ a breakout space 

¶ a teachers office 

¶ an outdoor learning space and  

¶ a plant room to house the air conditioning plant. 

Demolition works will be carried out over the coming weeks from 13 January 2021, with 

construction commencing thereafter. Works are expected to be completed in June 2021. 

All efforts will be made to mitigate dust, noise and increased traffic movements where possible. 

The worksite will be cordoned off to minimise disruption and ensure staff and student safety. 

See the map on the other side of this fact sheet to view the area of works. 

For more information about this project, please contact Department of Infrastructure, Planning 

and Logistics Project Manager Jacques Van Der Hyde on email jacques.vanderhyde@nt.gov.au. 

For more information on the project please go to www.dipl.com.au 

mailto:jacques.vanderhyde@nt.gov.au
http://www.dipl.com.au/
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